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Summer closure Production Department 

 

Summer holidays are approaching rapidly! 

Also this year our production department will be closed for the yearly maintenance of our

production lines. This maintenance will take place during weeks 30 and 31 (24th of July till

the 4th of August 2017). 

The deliveries and collections of orders will take place as much as possible before and

after the holiday period.  In case you need your orders to be delivered in weeks 30 or 31,

 please let us know in advance and we will make arrangements for a prompt delivery. 

During the maintenance of our production department, our office will be open. 

To streamline this process we would appreciate to receive your forecast at the latest by

week 25 (Friday the 23rd of June 2017 for weeks 29 till 32). Of course we shall do our

best  to make sure that most of the deliveries can be guaranteed for this period. 

You can send your forecast to: E-mail: sales@montepizzacrust.nl or faxnr.: 0031-76 501

49 49. Thanks in advance for your cooperation! 
 

New packaging solution 
 
“Never stop to develop” is one of our

mottos. That’s why we keep developing

our product range, our service and our

processes to offer you the best pizza
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crust products in the world at an

affordable price. 

Proudly we announce that Monte Pizza

Crust is making preparations for the

installation of a new packaging machine,

which enables us to deliver our pizza

crusts packed in shrink film, including a

printed sticker and indication of the shelf

life. The crusts can be packed by the

number you prefer. Ideal for selling in

“cash & carry” stores or for retail

purposes. We will keep you informed

about the machine installation and the

launching of this service. 

 

 

Lead time  
 
As a result of the increasing
demand for our pizza crust
products, we are forced to optimize
our production process based on
“fast movers” and “slow movers”.
This can be achieved by planning
long production runs, minimizing
change-over times and maintaining
low stock.  However, to make this
“lean” process a win-win situation
for both of us, we sincerely need
your cooperation in this.  Because
most of our products are produced
once or twice per 4 weeks, we urge
you to place your orders 4 weeks
ahead. (17 cm / 7” crusts will be
produced once per 8 weeks). 
More information about our
production schedule will follow. Any
questions or remarks about this
subject? Call our office at +31 76
5014900. 
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